From:

**Sent:** 05 May 2020 12:00

**To:** Hilary Saunders

Subject: RE: NYM/2020/0253/CVC The Fish Box

Dear Hilary,

RE: NYM/2020/0253/CVC The Fish Box

Thank you for your letter yesterday. With regards to the verification check of conditions 5, 6 and 7 I can confirm the following:

- 1. The metal adaptors for the glass balustrade can be hidden with the timber cladding by changing the mounting system to a recessed channel. Please see the attached photo.
- 2. We would use a non-reflective clear glass for the balustrade.
- 3. The handrail can be painted Anthracite Grey, RAL 7016.

Please let me know if you require further information.

Kind regards,

Adrian Fusco

